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Dear Brendon:
This letter is in support of Eve Kahn for the Public Member opening on the Napa County
LAFCO Board.  Please share this will members of the LAFCO Board.

Eve is not only a friend of mine for many, many years, but also a collaborator and investigator
into the issues before the City Councils, Town Councils and Napa County Board of
Supervisors.  She is an amazing Professional Realtor of strong integrity and effort for Clients,
the Councils and Boards, and agencies involved in public issues throughout Napa County. 
She brings a wealth of information and technical thinking to the issues on the table with a deep
abiding sense of fairness through the dissemination of  pertinent information to all concerned
parties.

Eve has a passion for Public Service that is exemplified by her current actions in LAFCO as
the current Alternate Public Member.  Her attendance and involvement on issues is evident
and recognized by all.  She brings her Individual and Realtor experience to the fore on issues
such as the Napa County MSR where she alerted interested groups and individuals for
participation in the issue presented to the Commission, such as the Drought Contingency Plan
and issues of Health and Safety.  This is one dimension of the many she addresses in her
presentations and discussions before the Commission.

Eve has the individual desire to serve the public and would be a huge asset to  
the Commission in the Public Member Seat.

Best Regards, 
Gary Margadant 
4042 Mount Veeder Road
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